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Don’t forget: ‘Every time our bell 
rings, we step closer 
to our dreams’ 

WHICH CLASS 

HADTHE BEST AT-

TENDANCE THIS 

YEAR? 

 

Congratulations 
to our STAR 
Attender win-
ner! Will it be 
you next year? 

  % here 

Yellow Class 93.5% 

Red Class 92.2% 

Green Class 97.0% 

Pink Class 95.7% 

Blue Class 95.2% 

Orange Class 94.6% 

Purple Class 96.4% 

Lilac Class 94.9% 

Scarlet Class 96.2% 

Crimson Class 97.4% 

Jade Class 96.6% 

Emerald Class 96.6% 

Sapphire Class 97.7% 

Turquoise Class 97.0% 

TOTAL 95.3% 

I can’t believe that this is the final newsletter 
of our school year! Where did the time go? 

We have enjoyed a wonderful end to the school 
year where we have all clearly demonstrated our 

school values of Teamwork, Excellence, Respon-
sibility and Equality.  

Last week our summer fete brought our whole 
community together and raised an AMAZING 
£2,800!! Isn’t that fantastic? Here are some of 

the wonderful moments. 

This week on Tuesday it was our annual Prize Giv-
ing ceremony. As always it was a super occasion. 
Thank you school governors Shafi  and Nurur for 
presenting the awards. You can see overleaf all 

the prize winners. 

Yesterday we were treated to Year 6’s farewell 
show, ’The Wizard of Oz’. It was brilliant!  

Today we said ‘Goodbye’ to our Year 6 children. 
We are so proud of them all, and wish them the 

very best in their new schools. I know they will 
continue to ‘shine in everything they do’ there! 
We also said ‘Goodbye’ to teachers Rachel Par-
ker, Brenda, Claire, Daniel and Cheryl.  We wish 
them all the very best in the future!  

May I wish you all a very happy summer holiday!    

Best wishes, Jennie 



                                                           Our Prize Winners of 2019                      

All our prize winners have demonstrated our core values this 
year: Responsibility, Equality, Teamwork and Excellence.    

                                 Congratulations to them all! 
 

  

UNIFORM 

If you are buying new school uniform for 
September, don’t forget to get the tops 
with a Harry Gosling logo, black shoes 

and the correct PE kit of plain black jog-
ging bottoms and a white T-shirt! Thank 
you! 

Dos and don’ts for the summer. 

- Don’t forget: THE FIRST DAY OF TERM IS THURSDAY 5th   

SEPTEMBER. (the dates are on our website) 

- Don’t forget to grow your brain by reading and practising your 

maths facts every day over the holiday!  

- Do take pictures of any of the interesting things you do, because 

we will be holding our summer holiday assembly when we get back! 

- Do complete the Ideas Store’s Summer Challenge. Let’s see if 

record breaking numbers of Harry Gosling children take part! 

- Do stay safe, have fun and have a wonderful holiday! 


